
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 23rd January 2024 

 

Re: Year 7 Highflyers Programme 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Your child has been identified as a high attaining student within their year group and has been invited to be part of 

the Highflyers programme. This is based on their Key Stage 2 scores as they entered Kingsmead and their current 

attainment across their subjects. 

As a school we want to support and challenge your child as much as possible to reach their potential. This will be 

achieved through a variety of methods as part of the Highflyers Programme. I would like to invite you and your child 

to a meeting in the main school hall from 5pm-5:30pm on Tuesday, 6th February to hear more information about 

how the school will support your child and explain how we can work together in partnership to give them the best 

possible chance of success.  

I hope you and your child are able to join us for the meeting. Please indicate on the reply slip below if you and your 

child will be attending and email this to me by 2nd February at r.hall@kingsmeadschool.net. Alternatively, you can 

print off the slip and your child can bring this to me in the PE office. If you cannot attend but would like the 

information, please let me know on the email and we will arrange an alternative method of sharing the information.   

I look forward to seeing you. 
 
Kind regards, 

R.Hall 

Miss R. Hall  

Year 7 Assistant Progress Leader 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 7 Highflyers Introduction Meeting 

Tuesday, 6th February – 5pm-5:30pm in the Main School Hall 

 

(Delete as appropriate) 

My child ……………………………….. will/will not be attending the introduction meeting. 
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I (parent/carer) will/will not be attending the introduction meeting. 

 
 

 


